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Rag a Bag

Airdrie Academy are taking part in the Rag a Bag textile recycling scheme. This will produce regular fundraising
for the school. Please bring men’s, ladies or children’s clothing, belts, bags and paired shoes (tied together). All
items should be put into any securely tied plastic bag and then placed in the bin in the Staff room.
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School Buses
Bus companies have a list of pupils who are permitted to travel to and from school on their assigned
buses. If you are not permitted to be on a bus then please do not attempt to travel using school
transport. Please also avoid using another bus other than the one that you are meant to use - pupils
using school buses are insured for their assigned buses only. Drivers may do spot checks at any time.
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Respect for our Neighbours
Thank you to all pupils who take responsibility for their conduct and their actions seriously, when out at lunchtimes,
in the local community. Respecting our neighbours enhances your own personal reputation and also enhances the
reputation of our excellent school. Please ensure that when you are in the local community that your choices reflect
favorably upon you and our school community. Many thanks.
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